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Business Services 

 

Each Scholar: A Voice. A Dream. A BRIGHT Future. 
 

June 29, 2021 
 

Jeff Dixon 
Principal Planner 
City Of Auburn 
25 West Main Street 
Auburn WA 98001-4998 
 
 
Dear Mr. Dixon, 
 
On behalf of Dr. Campbell, Superintendent of Federal Way Public Schools, attached is a copy of the Federal Way 
Public Schools’ 2022 Capital Facilities Plan.  The Federal Way Public Schools’ Board of Education adopted this 
plan on June 29, 2021. 
 
The Federal Way Public Schools’ Board of Education Resolution No. 2021-14 directs the Superintendent to 
submit the adopted Federal Way Public Schools’ 2021 Capital Facilities Plan to the City of Auburn.   A copy of the 
resolution is attached for your files. 
 
The Federal Way Public Schools’ Board of Education requests the City of Auburn to decrease the 2021 impact fee 
to $1,845 for each single-family development and decrease the impact fee to $15,073 for each multi-family 
development unit. 
 
The expenditure report for the 2020 calendar year is also attached. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions about the changes in the CFP for Federal Way Public Schools.  You 
may contact Jen Thomas at (253)945-2071 or by email at jthomas@fwps.org.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sally McLean 
Chief Financial and Operations Officer 
 
CC:  Dr. Tammy Campbell 
        Dr. Dani Pfeiffer 
        Ashley Murphy 
        Mike Benzien 
        Jennifer Thomas 
 
Attachments: 3 

mailto:jthomas@fwps.org

	Jeff Dixon
	City Of Auburn

